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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
January 31, 2014 
 

 
John Beauchamp 
Associate 
Norton Rose Fulbright Canada 
Royal Bank Plaza, South Tower 
Suite 3800 
200 Bay Street, P.O. Box 84 
Toronto  Ontario  M5J 2Z4 
 
Dear Mr. Beauchamp, 
 
Re: Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) Cost Claim 

GTA-Parkway Proceeding 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (EB-2012-0451) 
Union Gas Limited (EB-2012-0433 & EB-2013-0074) 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on January 31, 2014 of APPrO’s letter requesting 
approval of a one-week extension to file its cost claim for the combined GTA-Parkway 
proceeding.   
 
The Board will approve the requested extension.  APPrO shall file its cost claim on or 
before Thursday, February 13, 2014.  The Board will also provide a one-week 
extension, until February 20, 2014, for both Union and Enbridge to provide any 
comments on APPrO’s cost claim. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 


